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We are taking nominations for the roles of
Chairperson and Deputy Chairperson for the parent
group. If you would like to put your name forward
for either of these roles, please email us by Tuesday
6th August at parentgroup@rops.school.nz.  If you
have any questions about these roles please feel free
to email us or contact Angela Thompson on 021 289-
1650.   
We will be voting on these positions at a Special
General Meeting on Wednesday 7th August at
7.30pm in the school staff room.  All are invited and
welcome :)
 

WHANAU SUPPORT - MEALS NEEDED
Our freezers need restocking!  If you can prepare a
meal to be frozen and handed to a family in need,
we would love to hear from you!  Please contact us
via email on: ropswhanau@gmail.com and we can
give you more details.  Thanks!
 

 

QUESTIONS?
 

GET INVOLVED

The children will be working on these in Term 3
and order forms will be sent home on 6th Sep.  If
you can help us collate the orders or distribute
them to the classrooms when they come in, please
email us at parentgroup@rops.school.nz

SPECIAL GENERAL MEETING 7th August 7.30pm. ROPS Staffroom
 

Email:parentgroup@rops.school.nz or contact
Angela Thompson on 021 289-1650

CALENDARS, CARDS & NOTEBOOKS

NOMINATIONS OPEN
 

 
Saturday 24th

Aug 7pm
School Hall

If you would like to get involved in helping us
organise one of our great events, like the Quiz
Night, School Disco, School Carnival or something
NEW please get in touch. Email us at
parentgroup@rops.school.nz 
 

TICKETS ON SALE NOW!

This is a very popular adults only event and it's a
bit earlier this year.  So book your babysitter and
grab your tickets quickly!   Tickets cost $20 per
person. To book your table of 10 or to buy your
ticket and join up to an existing table please contact
Rebecca: email: rebeccaruttley.rops@outlook.com
or 021 0266-4857
 

The special general meeting is being held for two reasons. Firstly, to pass through an updated version of
the parent group constitution. A copy of this was emailed to the parent group community on Friday 5th
July.  If you did not receive it and would like a copy, please email us at parentgroup@rops.school.nz.
Secondly to elect a Chairperson and Deputy Chairperson for the Parent Group. If you would like to put
your name forward for these roles please email us by the 6th August @ parentgroup@rops.school.nz.

THANK YOU!  Samosas & Movie Night
Recently we had our very first Samosa Fundraiser
which raised over $2500! A HUGE thank you to
Rebecca Verhulst for spearheading this and for the 
parents who helped to get the orders out. 
In Term 2 we also held our annual double-movie event.  
Thank you to all the parents who helped to make that
happen!  What a great parent community we have! 


